14 January 2016

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Republic of the Philippines
BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
National Office
Manila

No. o6 , Series of 2016

TO REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS, COUNCIL SCOUT EXECUTIVES
AND OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE

SUBJECT 2 EXTENSION OF THE REGISTRATION FOR THE 60™ ANNUAL NATIONAL
COUNCIL MEETING

1. In response to the clamor from the field to extend the deadline of the registration for the 60™

RSV /krsf

Annual National Council Meeting scheduled on 17-19 February 2016 at the Sison Auditorium,
Provincial Capitol Compound, Lingayen, Pangasinan, and with the list of the awardees for the
National Lower and Higher Awards yet to be approved by the National Executive Board on 16
January 2016, which is uncommon due to the early conduct of the Meeting, the deadline for the
registration is hereby extended until 29 January 2016.

The Notice of Attendance, along with the scanned copy of the deposit slips and the sizes for the
souvenir jacket (S, M, L, XL, XXL) must be sent to the BSP National Office at bsp@scouts.org.ph
or thru Mr. Sofronio D. Hontanosas at ron.hontanosas@gmail.com.

Registrations made from the 15" until the 29" of January 2016 will not be prioritized in terms of
the sizes of the souvenir jacket.

It is also reiterated that on-site registration will not be accepted. Payments should be made
through the Land Bank of the Philippines (LBP) account of the Boy Scouts of the Philippines

under the following details:

Account Name Boy Scouts of the Philippines — General Fund
Account Number 1982107977

For your information, guidance and strict compliance.




